
 

QEEE Sessions on Object Oriented Design using UML 

Students of Department of Computer Science and Engineering of Dronacharya College of 

Engineering, Gurgaon attended a QEEE session on “Object Oriented Design using UML” dated 

12th, 15th & 19th February 2015 at the QEEE Lab. A total of 120 students attended the session. 

The session was very useful as students came to know various concepts of models of object 

oriented software development. 
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CSE Students attending the session 


